
Homework Club! 

 
 
Are you looking for a quiet, safe environment to work 
on homework without any interruptions or 
distractions? Can’t make your teacher’s tutorials? 
Then Homework Club is the place for you! 
 
What: An opportunity to work on any homework in a 
quiet environment 
 
Where/When:  Monday-Thursday, 4-5pm 
In the library 
 
Starts: Monday September 15, 2025 
 
Questions/concerns:  
Mr. Jurković michael.jurkovic@austinisd.org  
or Mr. Hilliard elliott.hilliard@austinisd.org  
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